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The Board of Commissioners of Huntingdon County have signed a Declaration of Disaster Emergency and are 

coordinating policies and resources in response to the coronavirus pandemic. This disaster declaration allows the County 

Emergency Management Office to take all appropriate action needed to alleviate the effects of this disaster and to aid in 

the restoration of essential public services to Huntingdon County residents.  

 

The Centers for Disease Control recommends limiting gatherings to groups of no more than 50 people. All residents are 

advised to cancel all large public gatherings and meetings as well as to follow additional directives from the CDC 

regarding hand washing and social distancing.  

 

At this time, there are no plans to close the County offices, however the public is asked to conduct all business with the 

County Offices by phone, email, or county website.  

 

Public meetings necessary to ensure the functioning of County Government will continue as scheduled. Until further 

notice, it is recommended that only those individuals on the agenda attend these meetings. If you would like to be added 

to the agenda, please contact the Commissioner’s Office at (814)643-3091.  

 

All travel outside of Huntingdon County by County Government Personnel is suspended until further notice unless strictly 

necessary. Department Heads are encouraged to work with their employees to determine the possibility of employees 

conducting business remotely.  

 

President Judge George Zanic will make determinations about court-related proceedings. The Court will remain open, 

however all hearings this week have been cancelled and will be rescheduled by Court Administration. The Court is in the 

process of permitting the electronic filing of documents and court orders. Instructions will be able to be viewed on the 

County and Court website at www.huntingdoncounty.net.  

 
 

http://www.huntingdoncounty.net/

